
 

 

 

             NOVEMBER 3, 2020        
GENERAL ELECTION COVID PROTOCOL 

 
This notice serves to inform the Ellsburg residents of the precautions 
the Town Officers are taking to ensure a safe voting experience for 
our community members. 
 

• StaticClean of Duluth has applied a two-step process to the 
town hall to mitigate and prevent contamination from germs, 
mold and viruses which includes COVID-19. 

• We have added air purifiers to the town hall. 

• We have hand sanitizer and masks at the entrance to the town 
hall.  

• We ordered new portable voting booths and will space them to 
ensure social distancing.   

• We will have additional staff on-hand to monitor inside traffic 
for proper distancing. 

• The additional staff will be available for those wishing to vote 
from their vehicle instead of coming into the hall. 
 
 

 


